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    March 11, 2024      
 

Irish Band 

Join the Roberta Breninghouse and her staff on Tuesday, March 12 in the Auditorium for an 

afternoon of music from the Steel Clover Irish Band. Music begins at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Billiard/Pool Table Room 

The Billiard/Pool Table Room is now open from 7:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. daily. You no longer need to 

stop at the Reception Desk to sign out a key. Informational flyer is posted at the entrance.  

 

SORA Activities Fair 

Just a reminder that the SORA Activities Fair will be held on Tuesday, March 19 from 1:00 – 4:00 

p.m. in the Auditorium and Card Room. This is a great time to learn about the various committees 

and activities (over 50!) - for the residents by the residents. 

 

Home Warranty Letter 

Some of you may receive a letter from Home Warranty Department with a registration fee voucher 

to use to cover the cost of renewing your home warranty that may be expiring or has already expired. 

This is not valid for Sherwood Oaks Patio Homes or Apartments. Please disregard this letter. A 

picture of the voucher is showing on channel 950. 

 

Audio Bulletin Board 

Did you know that you can call ext. 8489 to hear the daily activities and menu? This was created 

several years ago for visually impaired residents to use. We have not heard any feedback on this 

service, so we may repurpose this extension. If you call the audio bulletin board, please contact 

Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 

 

Raffle Tickets 

The Celebrating Champions “Spring Split the Cash” 50/50 raffle tickets are available at the 

Reception Desk through May 17. Tickets are 1 for $10, 3 for $25 and 6 for $40. Proceeds will be 

split evenly between the winner and UPMC Celebrating Champions. The winning ticket will be 

randomly drawn on May 31 at noon and the winner will be notified. Tickets can be purchased by 

residents, visitors and staff. 

 

Oak Lodge and Cranberry Lake Grill  

The Oak Lodge hotel rooms and patio suites, along with the Cranberry Lake Grill, will reopen for 

reservations later this spring. Detailed information will be announced in a future FYI. Discounted 

hotel cards for Clarion Inn and Residence Inn are available at the Reception Desk. 

 


